
March 2, 2011 

Dear Dr. Derby, 

At our meeting on March 1, 2011, with Novato Unified Staff, they shared with us 

their desire to bring the Community Day School to Novato Unified. The California 

School Employees Association is in full support of the Community Day School as a 

school in th.e Novato Unified School District. 

Respectfully, 

Richard Bethel 

President, CSEA Chapter 312 


